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THE LEAGUE OF FRIENDS OF TEDDINGTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

Charity Registration Number 1130645

This notice contains very important information 
TEDDINGTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL is at risk of being

vertically integrated with (joined to) an acute hospital trust or

horizontally aligned with another larger community organisation. 
Currently Teddington Memorial Hospital (TMH) is owned by Richmond and Twickenham Primary Care Trust (RTPCT) and managed by the newly merged Hounslow & Richmond Community Health Services (CHS). TMH formed part of the Richmond CHS and its management automatically transferred in this merger.

This dramatic change comes under the Department of Health heading of “Transforming Community Services” and Primary Care Trusts are under sudden extreme pressure to put forward their plans to integrate their Provider Services (Community Health Services, which includes TMH).

History tells that when a community unit is vertically aligned to an acute unit ultimately the community arm of this integration suffers financially and it is well known that they suffer a slow decline and ultimate closure. The same situation could arise with an alignment to a larger community trust.  Teddington Memorial Hospital is not under any direct threat of closure at this time but these proposals pose a potential risk for the future.

Teddington Memorial Hospital suffered from this situation in the early 1980’s when it was aligned to an acute hospital (West Middlesex) so it has absolute evidence of being brought down to the point of closure. In 1981 the League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital launched a huge campaign to keep it open. In 1983 the Health Minister at that time, Kenneth Clarke, thankfully declared it should remain open.

Practically the whole community rose up to oppose this closure and we are again asking the community to lobby and register their opposition to this current plan to integrate which would undoubtedly lead to the same situation.

Teddington Memorial Hospital was built with money from a generous benefactor and donations from the community in 1928. The League of Friends with great support from the community has raised more than £8 million to help keep it up to date when no government funds came its way to improve facilities and services. 

Recently the League of Friends became an equal partner with General Practitioners and Community Health Services to run the new General Practitioner Led Health Centre that has just opened at the hospital. The League with the Doctors vehemently opposes the current proposal to integrate our hospital and together will discuss possible alternative management and ownership arrangements. 
We need your help at this stage to lobby against this unacceptable proposal as soon as possible. You can do this in a number of ways as follows:

Email us: info@friends-of-teddington-memorial-hospital.org.uk or pb.management@btinternet.com
or write to us: The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital ,FREEPOST, Hampton Road, Teddington, Middlesex. TW11 8BR.   Telephone: 020 8943 5430
AND

Write to:  The Chief Executive Richmond & Twickenham Primary Care Trust, 180 High Street, Teddington. TW11 8HU
YOUR RESPONSE IS VITALLY IMPORTANT SO THAT WE CAN DEMONSTRATE OPPOSITION OF THIS THREAT TO OUR HOSPITAL 

 Pamela Bryant MBE

Chairman

IF IT IS MORE CONVENIENT TO YOU THE LETTER BELOW, SIGNED ADDRESSED AND DATED CAN BE USED AND RETURNED TO US AS SOON AS POSSIBLE PLEASE
 (NO NEED FOR A STAMP)

The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital

FREEPOST

Hampton Road

Teddington 

Middlesex

TW11 8BR

Dear Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital

I wish to support the League of Friends campaign to demonstrate opposition of this threat to our hospital which is outlined in the leaflet.
Yours sincerely

Name…………………………………………

Address………………………………………

………………………………………………..

Post Code……………………………………

Date................................ 

Or 

Please feel free to word your own letter and comments and send it to us at the above address.

Thank you all.
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